
Dear Planning Commissioners: 
 
I understand that there have been a number of requests recently for release from the set-back 
provisions with regard to riparian areas.  I commend you for having rejected those requests. 
 
It was only through great effort and solid research findings that the provisions for mandatory set-
backs from streams and water sources were enacted.  I trust you will continue to respect those 
efforts and findings and not bow to pressures that some might apply to circumvent these very 
wise and prudent provisions to accommodate their own narrow interests. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Richard Clinton 
245 NE Crabapple Dr. 
Yachats, OR 97498 
 
Richard L. Clinton, Ph.D. 
Professor Emeritus 
Oregon State University 
Corvallis, OR  97330 
541-737-6246 
 
 


